
 

 

Friday Flyer 2022 
Dear Walter Families, 
 
We have a lot of illness in school at the moment; today 10 members of our staff team are 
absent but fortunately everyone is rallying round and ensuring that our children are safe and 
happy.  There is some very exciting Christmas Crafting happening in every classroom! 
 

 
 

If your child is poorly; please do not send them to school.  They are all extremely tired and 
vulnerable to viral and bacterial infections and illnesses. 
 
Currently we have cases of Strep A, Scarlet Fever, Impetigo, Hand, Foot and Mouth, 
sickness and diarrhoea, tonsillitis, Norovirus and high fevers!  We are having to send poorly 
children home much more often than usual. 
 
If you child has sickness or diarrhoea, please do not send them to school for at least 48 
hours after the final bout of illness (not from when it started). 
 
Diarrhoea and vomiting - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/diarrhoea-and-vomiting/


 



 
 
 If you are worried about Strep A and complications, it is very important to speak to your 
doctor, as it is a bacterial infection and requires anti-biotics. 
  
 
 
 



 
 
 
Foundation Stage Christmas Concert 
The Foundation Stage Concert was so wonderful; there wasn’t a dry eye in the house, 
including myself!  The children sang and danced so well; they had learned so many words 
and actions and the songs were so delightful. I was so proud of all the children and my 
incredible Foundation Stage Staff Team who have provided so many relevant and exciting 
activities.

 



 
 
 
Christmas Party Fun! 
The children had a wonderful time at their Christmas parties and so did all the staff!  
 

   

   

 



Presents at the Parties 
One of wonderful families donated £750 for the children’s Class Christmas Presents; the 
teachers chose the most wonderful toys for the children to play with whilst at school.  They 
are really lovely and we cannot thank the family enough for their amazing generosity. 
 

   

  
 

 
 
More Brilliant Year 1 Writing 
Elliot has made so much progress this term and this week he showed me his amazing 
writing about Buddy the Elf.  He has used his own spellings (using his phonics) and capital 
letters, finger spaces and full stops!  Well done Elliot! 
 



 
 

 
I-Rock Concert 
It was wonderful to have our first I-Rock Concert this school year and with all our new 
bands.  They were absolutely amazing.  Unfortunately I had to join a meeting during the 
concert BUT I was able to listen to all the rehearsals.They really were a talented team and 
excellent performers in front of a very large audience!  
This is the amazing Line Up! 

1. The Dancing Strawberries 
2. The Dazzling Rainbows 
3. The Harmony Super Stars 
4. The Bunny Hop 
5. The Colourful Cockatoos 

 

 



 

 



 

 
It was FANTASTIC! 
 
 
Dates for your Diary 

• Monday 19th December @ 2:30 pm ~ Year 2 Christmas Singing Extravaganza, 
all year 2 parents welcome 

• Tuesday 20th December ~ Last Day of Term! (Finishing 1 hour early). 

• Thursday 5th January 2023 ~ First Day back to School. 
 
Star of the Week 
This week our assemblies have been about Empathy for Others at Christmas; our children 
were able to talk about the meaning of empathy and suggest ways in which they could help 
other people who were not feeling happy at Christmas.  I felt so proud; I also feel so proud 
of these shining Stars of the Week. 

   
 



 

  
 

    

 
 
Please contact me if you need to on head@walter.wokingham.sch.uk if you have any 
questions or concerns. 
 
Season’s Greetings 
 
Judy Wheeler: Headteacher 
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